

Stowlawn Primary School Reading Newsletter



Dear Parents and Carers,

We have been making some small changes within reading at Stowlawn, to make sure children are constantly engaged and enthused about reading.

It is so important that children develop a love for reading as there are many benefits to reading. As well as academic benefits, such as improved vocabulary and concentration, it can also have a positive impact on children's wellbeing, develop empathy and their imagination.

Thank you for all your support.

Mrs Sharma

Reading Journal Activities

Children will bring home a reading book and a journal for them to complete activities in once they have finished the book.

Children will now choose an activity they would like to complete in school and stick this in their journal. This is the activity they will complete upon finishing the book. Once they have completed it, they will be able to change their book.



Reading Journal Activity

Create a comic strip about the book you have read.

Title:

Changing Books

To ensure the safety of our children, we will only be changing books once a week. Children will be able to choose a book and an activity on a Monday, and they will need to return this to school on the Friday. This gives them plenty of time to read the book, and with our younger children opportunity to re-read the book (which helps with their reading development).

Unfortunately, we will not be able to change books on other days, so please make sure your child has their book and reading journal in school on the correct days.

